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Holiday Concert Will Be the Big 

End-of-Year Event of Norwood 150! 
 

On Thursday, December 8, at 7:30 pm, Norwood 150 will present a Winter Holiday Concert at 

Norwood Theatre.  Tickets are $10 and are on sale at the Senior Center and the Morrill 

Memorial Library.   

They can also be purchased on-line (through November 28) at www.NorwoodMA.gov.  Click 

“Online Bill Payments,” then click “150th Anniversary Donations/Tickets.”  Enter your required 

number of tickets and (very important) print your receipt.  Beginning on November 29, you can 

claim your tickets by presenting your receipt at the Morrill Memorial Library.   

Do not purchase “Will Call” with pick-up on the night of the performance, because you may 

discover the show is completely sold out before the performance date.  

Featured performers include the following: 

 Gainsborough Brass Ensemble,  

 Amici Cantores and Norwood Community Chorale, both directed by Catherine Connor-

Moen with Accompanist Robert McDonough, and 

 Grace Allendorff, Soprano (who had been scheduled for the Norwood 150 events at the 

beginning of the year but had to cancel for COVID safety). 
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